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To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: The Stonehenge tunnel
Date: 26 September 2022 10:48:30
Dear sir

I would like to continue to object to the proposed tunnel as I consider that it would be
detrimental to the World Heritage Site and a waste of public money.

This is only one of many bottle-necks along this stretch of the A303, and easing congestion
here will only worsen conditions elsewhere along the route.

Perhaps a better solution would be to remove the roundabouts at each end of this stretch of
road, and put in slip roads and an underpass or flyover for the side roads.

Even better from the climate change perspective would be to improve public transport and
discourage car ownership.

Regards
David Thurlow





